CANTALICIAN CENTER

May 3, 2021

Dear Parents or Caregivers:
| hope this letter finds you well.

Beginning the week of May 24, we will welcome back all preschool and school age students to
5-days a week of in-person services. You still have the option to keep your child remote for the
remainder of the school year. However, we will be revamping and simplifying how remote only
learners are instructed. More information about these changes will be forthcoming.

The intent for the upcoming summer session, which begins July 12, will be 5-days a week of in-
person instruction. If this hold true, there will be no remote learning option available to students.

Your home district or county transportation office has been notified of these schedule changes.

Please know the needs of our students, the number of new cases per 100k county residents, the
infection rate, positive test rate, and percentage of those vaccinated are the critical pieces of
information driving this shift. We will continue to monitor this data and adjust the instructional
model accordingly. In other words, the frequency of in-person instruction may change if
COVID-19 cases rise.

There will be a parent information session about COVID-19 vaccinations for young people.
Cantalician Center’s medical consultant, Dr. Oddo, will be giving the latest factual information
about this vaccination as it relates to your child. The presentation will be on May 13, 2021 at
6:30pm via Zoom. The zoom meeting room number is: 879 4032 6820.

As mentioned, vaccination data is a critical piece of information for schools. Please see the link
below to complete a brief survey about the COVID-19 vaccination and your child.

Survey link: https://forms.gle/YvxdepGxjNXrf51V6

As always, | appreciate your time, patience, and partnership with us. If you have any questions,
please email CovidResponse@Cantalician.org and we will be sure to get back to you promptly.

Thank you,

Jason Petko, Ed.D.
Director of Education
Cantalician Center for Learning
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